&

North Central College

Naperville, lllinois 60566-1017
312/420-3400

October 18, 1988

Dr. Philip Bays

Department of Chemistry and Physics
Saint Mary's College

Notre Dame, IN 46556-5501

Dear Phil,

Enclosed are my displays for MACTLAC Archivist &
Placement Officer.

For the Archivist display, I planned to post the sign
and the pictures from the Westminster Meeting along
with the other enclosed material.

For the Placement Officer display, I planned to post
the openings and procedure sheets,

Thank you for agreeing to set up my exhibit and for
mailing it back to me after the meeting. 1I'll miss
seeing everyone.

Sincerely,

[y

Anne T. Sherren, Ph.D.
Professor of Chemistry

ATS:mel

Enclosures
bcc:  Forrest Frank



